March 10, 2011

Information about the company’s PPS resin “FORTRON” price revision

Polyplastics Co., Ltd.
Polyplastics Co., Ltd. (President: Noboru Goto, Headquarters: Minato-ku, Tokyo) will raise the price of polyphenylene sulfide resin (PPS resin, brand name “FORTRON(R)”) starting with April 1 shipments.

As a leading engineering plastics company, we have continued to concentrate on stable supply of products and quality improvement and have made every effort to streamline operations. 

However, utility costs have been soaring due to surge in oil and coal prices, and steep rise in naphtha and benzene prices have been pushing up main raw material and auxiliary raw material prices for PPS resin, which significantly affects the company’s PPS resin products, and the amount of the rise in costs cannot be absorbed by our corporate efforts alone.

Because of this situation, we have decided to carry out a price revision of PPS resin, as shown below. 

Further price revision might be made depending on the higher cost of raw fuels in the future.

The company will work to meet customer needs and further lower costs, and we want to work toward even more stable, high quality, high performance product provision.

Applicable products: Polyphenylene sulfide (PPS) resin: 
Brand name “FORTRON(R)” all grades

Revised prices: A. PPS resin (neat resin): (current price) + 80 yen/kg (Japan)

 (current price) + US $1.00/kg (Other area)

B. PPS resin (compound): (current price) + 40 yen/kg (Japan)

 (current price) + US 50￠/kg (Other area)

Effective from: April 1, 2011 shipments
